
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Dover            Term : Autumn Term 1 2017    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

 

We have had a really busy start to the 

year. Our topic this term is ‘Our Island’ 

so we’ve been doing loads of different 

activities that link to this.  

We have been cooking lots of different 

British food including toad in the hole 

and scones – yum! 

In art we have been learning about 

traditional crafts. We have been 

weaving using lots of different 

materials. We have also created some 

harvest pictures using pasta and 

beans.  

On Tuesday afternoons we have been 

going to the Kennet School for D.T 

lessons. Using a number of different 

tools we have been making our own 

game of ‘beetle drive’. We have had 

to cut the wood into the right shape 

for the beetles, then drill holes for the 

legs and antennae. We’ve really 

enjoyed it. 

In history we have been learning about 

World War II. Last week we learned 

about Dunkirk and how ordinary 

people helped to save the soldiers. 

Linking into this we have been studying 

‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ in English. As part 

of our learning we are going to visit the 

setting for the film so we can see Little 

Weirwold for ourselves. We have also 

done lots of writing including our own 

newspaper article!  

 

Dates to remember –  

 

End of  term Friday 20th October 

 

 

                        
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 


